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Comments: The makers of the pesticide likely to be used in this project have stated it is not to be used in close

proximity to areas where endangered moth and butterfly species exist. There is no evidence the forest service

has a plan to accommodate for this in their proposed action. Therefore this plan is not putting the interests of the

safety and well-being of the ecosystem first and must not be approved. 


